
 

 

 
THE CITY OF KEY WEST 

1300 White Street 

Key West, FL 33040 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 3 – AQUARIUM SEAWALL REPAIR ITB 18-036 
 
This addendum is issued as supplemental information to the bid package for clarification of certain matters of both 

a general and a technical nature. The referenced bid package is hereby addended in accordance with the 

following items: 

 

I.  THIS ADDENDUM CHANGES THE BID OPENING DATE TO SEPTEMBER 26, 2018 at 3:00 p.m. 

Additional questions on this project will be accepted until 5:00 p.m. EDT on Thursday, September 13, 2018.  

 

II. Answers to ITB questions: 

 

- The plans call out remove/replace deck and dock with pile quantities. Please confirm Prebid discussions stating 

contractor removing only the dock and piling that obstructed construction, and building back only piling previously 

removed with new timber piling. 

 

 See Addendum No. 2 

 

- Can the Electrical lines under the pedestrian bridge stay out of service for the duration of construction or will a 

temporary crossing need to be provided across the span? 

 

Electrical lines under pedestrian bridge can stay out of service for duration of project and will be replaced by 

contractor upon reinstallation of bridge.  

 

- Will the City require contractors bridge lift plan and lifting brackets be signed and sealed by an engineer? 

The Contractor shall be fully responsible for all construction means and methods regarding lifting and moving 

of bridge superstructure. No additional engineered plans will be required by the City. 

- During prebid it was discussed the aquarium may elect to have awarded contractor install piling while inside 

aquarium lagoon. Please confirm City of Key West is aggregable to extending contract duration and delaying the re-

installation of bridge span to allow time to install piling for aquarium. 

 

City is willing to consider a reasonable extension of contract duration to allow installation of pilings for 

Key West Aquarium. Extensions to enable the Aquarium to complete the permitting process, for example, 

will not be considered reasonable.  

 

All Bidders shall acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this Addendum No. 3 by submitting the addendum 

with their proposal.  This Addendum changes the bid-opening date to September 26th, 2018 at 3:00pm. Proposals 

submitted without acknowledgement or without this Addendum may be considered non-responsive. 
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